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Loving one another. Learning for our future. 

SPECIAL DATES 

‘Our school community is inspired by the parable of the Good Samaritan from the Bible (Luke 

10:25-37), where we are encouraged to love one another with courage and compassion.  Through 

friendship, kindness and thoughtfulness, we will nurture each other to learn and                             

flourish as individuals.’ 

 Spring Term —

Wednesday 5th              

January 

Year 4’s Blog 

Welcome to Year 4’s incredible blog 

In English we have been learning about poems like haikus, limericks and 

acrostic. This week we practised writing limerick poems. Limerick poems are 

poems that are very structured like haikus. A limerick is a five-line poem that 

consists of a single stanza, an AABBA rhyme scheme. Most limericks are comedic, some are 

downright crude, and nearly all are trivial in nature. We all wrote our 

own limericks and  here are some examples. 

In Art we learnt about still life drawing.             

Focused on light and shadows using dark 

and light coloured oil pastels. We drew a 

bowl of fruit and coloured the background 

with white and red because they are the 

main colours.  

For our Christmas dinner we all got dressed 

up with our Christmas Jumpers. Some of us glow, some of us jingled and some of us                    

sparkled, it was a lot of fun. Have a fantastic Christmas and have a happy New Year!                                 

By Sara and Mario      

St Cuthbert with St Matthias CE School 

Year 5’s Blog 

Hello and welcome to this exciting Year 5 blog!!! 

In English we were doing a lot on inverted commas, commas, punctuation etc. It was so 

much fun! ( for me anyway!). We also read out our slam poems. We could choose the topic of 

what we wanted to write about, and then memorise what we wrote before performing it! 

Hopefully you will be able to see some pictures soon!  

Unfortunately, this week we could not do Maths with because 

Year 6 are isolating. Let’s wish them a nice time during Christ-

mas! 

In PE, we played some fireball, and then on Mr Abduls last day, 

we played some bench ball.  

Today, Thursday, we are making Christmas hats, revealing dojo 

point winners, watching movies for our class party and having 

fun!  

We wish you all have a lovely Christmas and New year and have 

a lovely time with your friends and family!!! See you again very 

soon, bye!!! By Lea 

Arthur YN “I made a cal-

endar inspired by the art-

ist  Piet Mondrian.” 

Zakir YR “We made our 

Christmas hats from cot-

ton balls and sparkles.” 

Year 2 Enjoying their 

Christmas dinner. 

Ates Y2 “I made my 

Christmas  hat. Mine 

is Rudolf the reindeer. 

I coloured it brown 

and red for his nose.” 
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CHURCH OF         

ENGLAND  

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Originally founded as a 
choir school for St     
Matthias Church, our 
school has a rich         
heritage of education 
within the context of a 
Christian framework. 

Our school can look 
back at over a century 
of providing an         
excellent education for 
the children of our          
community. We have 
the highest expecta-
tions of each one of 
our children and we 
work to ensure that 
every child leaves our 
school having gained 
all the important skills 
and knowledge that 
will help them become 
successful in their  
future life. 

HEADTEACHER’S LETTER 

Dear St Cuthbert children and parents, 

We have finally arrived at the end of another busy term, a term filled with many exciting and 
testing challenges along the way. 

Thank you to our school community for their support and to our pupils 
for keeping their chins up despite cancelled and postponed fes-
tivities. 

As we close our term, we would like to let you know that there 
will be some new staff members joining our team in spring 
term: Ms Maynard will be teaching Y1 class Monday to Thurs-
day, Ms Nicholls will be resuming her two day a week music 
post in spring term and our new SENCO, working on Wednes-
days, will be Ms Della Freedman. 

And now there is just enough space to wish our families a 
Blessed Christmas and a healthy and happy new year. We look 

forward to seeing everyone back with us on Wednesday 5th 
January with our current drop off and collection times still in 
place.  

Miss Putterill and the St Cuthbert Teaching Team  

Dear God, 
Help me to do 

the things I 
should. 

To be to others 

kind and good. 
In all my work 

and all my 

play, 
To grow more 

thoughtful 
every day. 

Amen. 

Thank you Tala 
in Y1 for           
creating such a 
beautiful angel 
for our                   
newsletter! 

Well done Sarah in 
Y4 for her                
excellent poem 
created as part of 
her home learning! 

Raya  Y2 “I 

made my Tudor 

house on fire,  

and my mum 

helped a little.” 


